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FOR MORE INFORMATION 

Please contact: 

MARCO VEGA– PROJECT MANAGER 

Dunedin City Council,  

(03) 477 4000  

FATHI HASSNEIAH– PROJECT MANAGER 

City Care  

0508 CITY CARE 

Kaikorai.Valley@citycare.co.nz 

 

Dunedin City Council has existing water mains and wastewater sewers in the 
Kaikorai Valley which are due for renewal, City Care have been contracted to renew 
this network to prevent old pipes failing further. 

This work will involve digging trenches the road surface to install the new pipes. Due 
to the width of the roads and the location of the wastewater sewer, some temporary 
road closures will be required to complete the work.  Temporary road closures will 
cover 150m sections at a time and temporary diversions will be in place.  
Generally works will take place between 7am and 7pm, Monday – Saturday, with 
possible Sunday work. 

There should be no interruptions to your existing water, wastewater, power, gas or 
telecommunication services while we undertake this work. 

The scope of works includes Wales Street, Fairfax Street, McMillan Street, Lynn 
Street, Shetland Street, Mount Street, Dale Street, Oban Street and Mardale 
Street. 

Temporary road closures will be publically notified and we will communicate 
directly with affected residents closer to the time of closing each section of road.  
Site investigations will start from 18

 
May and we expect trench excavation work to 

start in late June. 

 

http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/
http://www.citycare.co.nz/
http://www.citycare.co.nz/
http://ice/team/CivilCon/TeamDocuments/Forms/latestbulletins.aspx

